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New Members 
New members Keri Schmidt and Richard 
Smith are flanked by their sponsors    
Harish Jajoo and Sue Sanchez.     
                                                                               

Keri is the new President/CEO of The Fort 
Bend Chamber of Commerce. Richard is a 
Communications Account Executive at 
Windstream.  

While Spaghetti Chair Doug Earle 
was explaining that the funds from 
Spaghetti go to support our local non-
profits, Karen Daly, Assistant City 
Manager SL and chair of ECSL Child 
Abuse Prevention, encouraged us all 
to tie blue ribbons on trees to help 
spread awareness of CAP in April.  
Volunteer chair Roy Miers need more 
helpers on the night of Spaghetti, 
February 18th, mostly for set up and 
clean up in the kitchen. If you can 
help contact Roy.  
roymiers@aol.com or 281-980-8411 

American Cancer Society Relay For Life 
gives everyone in communities across the 
globe a chance to celebrate the lives of   
people who have battled cancer, remember 
loved ones lost, and fight back against the 
disease.                                                            
President Amy Mitchell presented event 
chairs Margaret Ray and Helen Curd with 
a check for $1,000. Lydia Bourg is assem-
bling the Exchange Club Team for the relay. 
Contact Lydia if you want to be a member 
of the team lbourg@omsi.net www.relayforlife.org/sugarlandtx 



 
Bill Forman has a new job, but this means he 

will have to leave Exchange. We will miss him. 
Kevin Anderson is back! 
 

Please keep these Exchangites in your thoughts, 
Ray Aguilar’s father-in-law is very ill. 
Patrick Larue’s father-in-law is recovering from 
a heart attack. 

 

  C. J. Eaden, Michael Garrison, Robert                   
Kern, John Hancock, Teri Rowley, 

 
 
 
 

       Randy McClendon, Shanna Sturgeon, 
Betty Baitland, David Kiger, Jim Richard, 
Brian Walters, Dana Atkinson 

Citizen of the Month 
January 2011 

First Colony MS 
 

Samuel Mays  

Youth of the Month 
January 2011 

Kempner High School 
 

Samantha Tran  

Youth of the Month 
February 2011 

Clements High School 
 

Maggie Zhou  

EAT WINGS, RAISE FUNDS 
Buffalo Wild Wings will donate 10% of sales to 
the American Cancer Society Relay for Life 
on Sunday, February 20th from 12:00 to 5:00  

1401 Hwy 6, Sugar Land, TX 

GIRL FRIENDS GIGGLE February 24th 

BOOGIE 2011 March 26, 2011 

Fort Bend County Women’s Center 
www.fortbendwomenscenter.org 

John Norsworthy  
Exchange Club of Sugar Land, presented a $2,000 check to 

Robert Williams, Fort Bend County’s Sheriff Office, to assist the 
family of fallen officer Deputy John Norsworthy.   

Fundraisers 
Feb. 26, at the George Ranch Historical Park in Rich-

mond BBQ dinner - $25.00 - 6:00 PM 
contact David Schultz schuldav@co.fort-bend.tx.us 

 

On Feb. 27, a Championship Chili Cook-off will take place at Fort Bend Toyota, 20465 SW 

Freeway, in Richmond. The Championship Chili Cook-off begins at 11 AM - 5 PM. 

The family event includes a moon walk, fire trucks, games, live entertainment and plenty of chili. 

Individual adult tickets are $10. With the stub from the Feb. 26 event, tickets are $5 off. 

Children ages 7 to 12 are $5 and children under 6 are free. 

Youth of the Month   
February 2011 

Kempner High School 
  

Gelila Haile 

Houston Rodeo Parade Houston Rodeo Parade Houston Rodeo Parade Houston Rodeo Parade ----    Saturday Saturday Saturday Saturday ----    February 26th February 26th February 26th February 26th 


